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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 

Press Release 8                                                              April 1, 2020 at 5:30 pm 
 
 
 
Effective immediately and until further notice, the Town of South Bruce Peninsula 
Landfill Site will be open only to contractors with existing accounts. The landfill will be 
open on Fridays only from 8:30am-12noon and from 1:00pm to 5:00pm with the gates 
closing 15 minutes before each closing time. 
 
The Landfill Site will not accept waste from the residential community.  
Residential curbside pick-up will continue. 
 
The requirement for bag tags remains in place for anything beyond one bag. 
 
Please note that due to the Easter Holiday, the landfill will be closed on Friday April 10, 
2020. 
 
Janice Jackson, Mayor 
Town of South Bruce Peninsula 
janice.jackson@southbrucepeninsula.com 
519-534-1400 ext 200 
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